
 

Business Voice Political Committee  
Announces Endorsements  

In Three County Commission Races 
Melbourne, FL:  After extensive research and interview process, Business Voice Political 
Committee Board of Directors voted this month to support Rita Pritchett, Andrea Young and 
Kristine Isnardi in their bids to serve on the Brevard County Commission for Districts 1, 3 and 5, 
respectively.  


“Our organization is committed to supporting the most qualified candidates who will best serve the 
interests of the Space Coast region,” states the organization’s Chairman, Larry McIntyre.  “All three 
of these dynamic women have served as city councilwomen and are well versed in the needs 
facing our community.  We believe they will be effective Commissioners, able to offer pragmatic 
solutions and make tough decisions.”  


Rita Pritchett has served on Titusville City Council since 2010, Andrea Young has served on West 
Melbourne City Council since 2014, and Kristine Isnardi served on Palm Bay City Council from 
2007-2014.   


As a CPA, Pritchett has helped The City of Titusville weather the economic slump and recovery 
since the end of the shuttle program.  “The City of Titusville has been very lucky to have Rita 
working with city staff these last few years,” says Business Voice County Commission Committee 
Chairman Todd Pokrywa, of The Viera Company.   Of Young, he notes that “Andrea understands 
the contributions of the business community to the health and well being of our local economy.”


He also notes that Isnardi played a key role in improving development of Palm Bay. “Kristine fought 
to make the needs of small businesses a priority in Palm Bay.  We also appreciate her efforts to 
improve the transparency of city government and know that sort of common-sense leadership will 
do a great deal of good for our county government.”


All three candidates understand the importance of the local tourism industry, and that protecting 
the Indian River Lagoon is a priority for business as much as it is for local residents.   The business 
community also appreciates their commitment to cut burdensome regulations to ensure that 
government services are more efficient and customer focused.


“Rita, Andrea and Kristine are exceptional candidates who have served the communities they 
represent well,” notes McIntyre.  “These endorsements send a strong signal that they deserve the 
support of the entire business community as they seek to now serve our community at the county 
level.” 
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Business Voice Political Action Committee, Inc. is a political committee organized and existing in accordance with Chapter 617, Florida Statutes, and is an independent, autonomous 
organization not affiliated with any political party or political organization.

Business Voice engages businesses from across Brevard County and the Central Florida Region to provide a cohesive voice in political advocacy at the State, regional and local levels. 
Business Voice is operated on a non-partisan basis to promote pro-business candidates and a pro-business legislative agenda. 
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